
 

Road to Tokyo- One month to go (12th June-11th July 2021) 

Thanks to everyone who attended last week’s meeting. We now have a 

team of volunteers who will be helping to arrange some group activities 

during the month with a particular focus on the weekend of 10th and 

11th July. Vicky Wilson, Nicola Aslam and Rachael Thomas are planning 

running activities, Steve Appleby and Emma Jones will be planning 

family walks, Georgina Dunn is looking at a longer more challenging 

walk, Tom Moore and Dan Gilchrist will be planning two long bike rides 

(50km and 100km) and Laura Moore will be planning family bike rides. 

Details of the activities including routes will be publicised nearer the 

time.  If you would like to help out with any of these activities please 

contact your class rep, email pta@stannesfulshaw.net or tweet 

@safpta. 

As a school we aim to cover 9500km (the distance to Tokyo). Each 

individual/ family will pledge to cover a distance over the month that 

will challenge them and gain sponsorship for their efforts. Distances can 

be covered on your own, with friends and family or through organised 

activities, it’s up to you! Swim, cycle, ride, scoot or walk, do it your way. 

Sponsorship forms and the link to the online sponsorship page will be 

sent out just before half term. 
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